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PTA Newsletter

Dear parents / carers

As I hope you are aware, all parents were invited to attend the PTA's AGM on Wednesday 21st September. At the meeting the following members were elected into the following positions:

Andrew Cartwright (St Margaret's parent)  Chair of the PTA
Bernadette Bowler (St Margaret's parent) Treasurer of St Margaret's Account
Clair Tabb (All Saints parent) Treasurer of All Saints Account 

Chloe Sammarco (non parent) Honoury secretary to the PTA. This has been done to facilitate Chloe being able to apply for grants and funding on behalf of the PTA.

It was agreed that the following positions would be opened up for appointments in order for preserve the long term future of the PTA

Vice chair for each school 
Vice treasurer for each school 
Event promotion member 
Authorised signatories on the school accounts 

If you have a few hours a year free and wish to be nominated for any of the above positions, please let either school office or myself know in writing.

As Claire Tabb is now in her final year as a parent of the school, her replacement is of the highest importance. As a PTA we feel it would be a shame should we not be able to continue after the current academic year. 

The PTA and the head teacher are aware that due to covid, meetings with parents have been difficult and we will be taking action to resolve this, our first action will be our attendance at the upcoming parents evening at All Saints school on 18th October 2022.

EVENTS 

School Disco
We agreed that we will hold a school disco for both schools at St Margaret's on December 15th further details will be available closer to the time.



 

Xmas Market 
We will once again be taking part in the Old Glossop Xmas market which is planned to take place on the 4th December. As usual we will conduct non uniform days to collect items for the tombola and these dates are:
21st October (bottles)
11th November (bottles)
25th November (chocolate)

Chocolate Hamper
The children will once again be able to purchase raffle tickets from the school office. More information to follow.

Further events are being looked into and if we are able to proceed we will let you know the details.


Once again we thank you for your continued support 

Kind Regards
Andrew Cartwright 
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